
From: Victor Hoskins 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2018 10:47 AM EST 
To: W. Matthew (Matt) Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com> 
CC: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Jay Corbalis <jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com>; Maria Leonzo
<mleonz@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: FW: Next Steps for Crystal City Bridge 

We are going to proceed with December 19th at 2:00PM.  This was one of the time slots provided that fit your schedule.

 

Victor

 

Victor Hoskins

Executive Director

Arlington Economic Development

1100 North Glebe Road, Suite 1500

Arlington, VA 22201

(703)228-0808 office

(703)228-0805 fax
 

 

 

 

Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).  

 

If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the email from your inbox, sent items and deleted items.  Thank you.

 

 

From: Maria Leonzo 

Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 10:17 AM

To: Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Next Steps for Crystal City Bridge

 

Victor, the best time for the responses I received is December 19 at 2:00 pm

 


